Kankakee River Running Club



February, 1982

FEB. 17 MEETING

It,s time to come out of hibernation! The first Running Club meeting of 1982 will take place at the Bourbonnais Municipal Center on Feb. 17 at 7 p.m. It,s an important reorganizational meeting and everyone is urged to attend. It should also be fun.

One of the main topics needed to be discussed will be the future of the Governor's 10,000. There has been talk of changing it for next year and there has been some talk of dropping it entirely. Although it seems ridiculously early to be thinking about it, from the financial standpoint, we must.

In addition to business as usual, we will watch a film called //Rules of the Road, // which was provided to us by Nike. It provides information that every aspiring marathoner should know about, including training and survival.

ST. ANNE ROAD RACE

Can spring be so far away? It can't be because preparations are being made for the St. Anne Winter 10,000, scheduled for Feb. 20th at 1 p.m. The rain/snow date is Feb. 27 at 2 p.m. The entry fee is only \$2. T-shirts are sold separately for \$4. For an entry blank or more information, call race director Mike Rebello at home at 939-7182.

For those who want to test their shape earlier, there is a 5-mile race in Park Forest Jan. 31. The entry fee is \$5 and the race starts at 12:30 at the Blackhawk Center on Oswego St. For more information, call 312-747-2129 or 312-747-2459.

MISCELLANEOUS

- --Has anyone seen Gene Blais recently? There is a report that he has mysteriously left the areas His phone has been disconnected and no one has heard from him in quite some time.
- --For anyone who read DyerStraits in The Journal Jan. 13, it/s really true that running at minus-22 was not that bad. The article proves there are more people interested in running in this area than I thought because I have had many comments about it, more so than any other column in a long time.
- --There are two running movies coming out that are supposed to be good -//Chariots of Fire// and Personal Best.//
- --Enclosed with this newsletter is the current Club records compiled by Steve Currins. It includes all information that he has gotten, which has not always been much.
- --Joe Wischnowsky and Dave Dyer plan to run in the 3rd Olympian Marathon in St. Louis Feb. 28. Does anyone else have a marthon coming up?
- --The newsletter is getting expensive to send. Thus, we'll end it here, rather than continue onto another page, other than encouraging members to note the dues, statement below. Send in your dues early or bring it to the Feb. 17 meeting.

N	ame	

1982 CLUB MEMBERSHIP DUES

Single Membership	- \$5.00			gastessic to differ in VID-1 direct most
Family Membership	- \$7.00			Security and described across the security and
Governor: 10,000 Patc				Sample and Control State (State Control State Control Stat
Club t-shirts (indicate size)	_\$3.00 S	each M L	XL	
*For our Club records, plea give us your age:	ase			
		Total end	:losed:	Constraint and Constraint of the Constraint of t

Dues should be paid by May 1. Checks are to br made payable to the Kankakee River Running Club. Send to Ellen Currin Box 216, Beecher, 60401